

South Harringay School
Pemberton Road
London
N4 1BA
T. 020 8340 2757
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk

Monday, 16th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Parent/Carer evenings

We are going to continue with our parent meetings as planned this Tuesday, and Thursday, evenings.

However, if you are experiencing either one, or both, of the following symptoms, we would ask that you do not come into school as you should be self-isolating:

- A persistent cough (up to 4 hours)
- A fever (temperature over 37.8)

We will rearrange another meeting for you once you have completed your seven day self-isolation. Please contact the office, or your child's teacher, to make a new appointment, when you are feeling better.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Scotchbrook

Headteacher